
                                

 

  

Dear Valued City of Dover Residents, 

The City of Dover Water Treatment Plant requires the use of water from the City of Dover water distribution system to 

flush new water treatment infrastructure. This activity is anticipated to occur multiple times between July 27, 2020 and 

August 14, 2020. This could cause some discoloration in your water, with the anticipated effected area to be EAST of 

Route 1. If you experience discoloration in your water – turning on an outside spigot until the water runs clear is ideal – 

or turn on the cold water faucet in your house until the water runs clear. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you again for your understanding throughout this process, 

as we are in the final stages of this project. 

Questions? Call 736-7025 or e-mail at pw@dover.de.us. 

 

Sincerely,      

 
Kate L. Mills, P.E.     
Water Production Manager 
City of Dover      
Department of Water and Wastewater 
Phone:  302-736-7025 
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